
“Education is the most powerful weapon which you 
can use to change the world.” 

Nelson Mandela

“Education is the key to unlock the golden door of freedom.”
George Washington Carver

“An investment in knowledge pays the best interest.” 
Benjamin Franklin

Paula Brown Allen, Scholarship Chair
Doris D. Moseley, Chapter President

LOOK INSIDE



KAYDEN JONES

Graduate of Franklin Military Academy

Attending North Carolina A & T State University

Major: Psychology

Kayden would like to become an Adolescent
Therapist and a Math teacher for middle school.
These dual roles represent her commitment to

nurturing both the emotional well-being and
academic growth of young individuals.

AHNA HAMPTON

Graduate of Matoaco High School

Attending University of Virginia

Major: Biology

Ahna’s goal is to own her veterinary practice. She
imagines her clinic to have cutting-edge features

like a boarding facility, 24-hour emergency
treatment and specialty trained physicians on
staff. She wants to establish an environment 
where animals can get the care they deserve.

 LINDSEY BRAZIEL

Graduate of Matoaco High School

Attending University of Virginia

Major: Nursing

·Lindsey would like to work as a Registered Nurse
for one year after receiving her degree. After

that, she would like to pursue her master’s
degree in nursing to obtain a Nurse Practitioner’s

degree and specialize in the field that 
matches her strength.



We take great pride in our scholarship recipients
who have been awarded $1,000.00 each through a

non-renewable scholarship program. These
students were chosen based on their outstanding

academic and community involvement, the
thoroughness of their applications, their grade
point averages, and the quality of their essays. 

Our outreach attracted graduating students from a
selection of schools within Richmond City, as well

as Chesterfield, Hanover, and Henrico Counties. We
recognize that these students are the future

leaders of our community, and we have faith that
those we have selected, as well as those we have

considered, have promising prospects ahead. 

We are confident that our investment in these
students will yield significant returns, motivating us

to continue expanding our resources. The funding
for our scholarship program is sourced from the
proceeds of our prestigious “Art in the Atrium”

12th Biennial Auction to take place on 
Saturday, March 29, 2025, at the 

Virginia Museum of Fine Arts (VMFA).


